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Audit

We are currently in the process of wrapping up our 2024-25 financial audit and we will plan to have 
our auditors present at our November board meeting.  The audit went very well which is a credit to our 
team within the business office.  

Financial Statements

The financial statements provided are for August not September.  Going forward we will present 
financial statements on a one-month delay to ensure all transactions for the period are included.  


